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T am writing this email, because T worry about the planned felling of the trees.

From our flat we are looking right at them and can see all the birds and squirrels and other wildlife
frequenting them. If they would be felled to the ground, it would change their habitat immensely.

Also [ am worried about air quality in the area. On many days it's already very bad and taking down three
very tall trees, will make it even worse.

As the trees are at the edge of the big garden of the property, T honestly don't see much reason of why they
should be allowed to be taken down.

Kind regards



